
Hampton Falls Cemetery Trustee Meeting                                                

Thursday January 4, 2024  1:20 pm 

Town of Hampton Falls 

Hampton Falls Town Hall 

 

Present: J. Bohm - Chairman, Tracy Healey-Beattie, Wendy Harrington Trustees, R. Russell, 
guest 

 

Old Business- none noted 

 

New Business 

1. Russ Hilliard was paid  $3,500.00 for anticipated tree and brush removal, once 

ground is not frozen, at Oak Lawn Cemetery 

 

 

2. Discussion of the sinking Lord Monument site at Dodge Cemetery was noted. It was 

determined that come Spring Ghlee Woodworth would be contacted to assess the 

situation. 

 

3. Chairman Bohm suggested a sign reading “Please remove Holiday decorations in a 

timely fashion”. Temporary signs would be hung over fences at cemeteries.  W. 

Harrington to look at the styles of signs to be used.  

 

4.  W. Harrington made observation of a small tree pushing against stone enclosure at 

Hawes Cemetery.  R. Russell volunteered to cut tree at the base. 

 

With no further business, Meeting Adjourned 2:15 p.m. 

 

 

Tracy Healey-Beattie,   Secretary  

 

 


